Subject: ref: 2022/2255/P

ear Camden Councll,
| support GOSH'’s application (ref: 2022/2255/P) for a new Children’s Cancer Centre. It is really important
that GOSH is able to develop and modernise their facilities so it can continue to provide high quality cancer
services, in the very best environment, allowing for innovation and research to take place easily. Having
such a development at GOSH in Bloomsbury, is very important for patients from across the region, so they

can easily access this highly specialised complex care and treatment




